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MG Corporation seeks MG Directors 
 

MG Corporation’s Acting Chairperson Mr Teddy Carlton has urged more Miriuwung 

and Gajerrong (MG) people to consider taking on leadership roles within the 

organisation. 

 

Mr Carlton said there were currently two vacancies for MG Directors on the 

Corporation’s Board and appealed for MG people with aspirations of undertaking 

these roles to come forward. 

 

“There’s a lot of MG people out there who possess the required skills to help drive 

MG Corporation into the future,” Mr Carlton said. 

 

“Being an MG Director puts you in the engine room of the Corporation and you have 

a direct say on making sure the community’s needs are being met through decisions 

that are made.” 

 

Mr Carlton said MG Corporation also had vacancies for MG Directors of the various 

Trusts it administers. 

 

“Being a Director is a big responsibility but it is also very rewarding,” he said. 

 

“It is also a great way for MG people to build new skills and develop their leadership 

qualities while working to ensure the long-lasting success of the Corporation which 

manages their Native Title benefits.” 

 

Mr Carlton said MG people who are interested in taking a Director’s role within MG 

Corporation should contact Kelly Edwards at the new office on Bluegrass Drive or 

phone 9166 4805 for further information. 

 

Media Contact: Guy McLean     

                            Media and Community Engagement Co-ordinator 

                            MG Corporation 

                            Ph: 0499 514 607   

                            Email: g.mclean @mgcorp.com.au 

 

About MG Corporation 

MG Corporation is the leading indigenous organisation that receives and manages the 

entitlements and benefits transferred under the Ord Final Agreement (OFA) to the 

Miriuwung and Gajerrong peoples, the native title holders over their country in the 

East Kimberley. 


